
Old State Capitol Advisory Board minutes 

Jan. 29, 2018 

 

Paul Arrigo, Courtney Dampf, Marianne Freeman, Lacey Toledano, Betsy Magee and Liz Harris attended. 

Staff members Mary Durusau, Suzette Crocker and Lauren Davis also were present.  

Lauren Davis and Mary Durusau gave an update on the disaster plan required for accreditation. Lauren 

explained the next step is submission of an electronic report. Two peer reviewers will be chosen who 

will visit during the summer.  

Mary Durusau said the staff is working on updating the strategic plan and went over some of the major 

things achieved since the last plan was approved.  

An update was given on the mold remediation work and window replacement project.  

The current exhibit, Remembering Dr. Martin Luther King: Selma to Montgomery, was discussed. 

Members were encourage to visit the exhibit.  

Program about late Gov. John McKeithen was discussed. Frank Ransburg suggested that we contact 

former Secretary of State Jim Brown. Paul Arrigo suggested that former Lt. Gov. Jimmy Fitzmorris would 

be a good person to consult along with Moon Landrieu. Other people mentioned were Paul Hardy, Louis 

Lambert and Gus Weill.  

          
Future meeting dates: 

April 16 

July 16 

Oct. 15   

 


